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Welcome to this Newsletter which should keep you informed about events etc up to 

Christmas and the New Year.

Well done to Gilly Manns and all those involved with ‘Off the Hook’ which was well 

received by audiences last week. 

Key dates for your Diary

All events are in the Clubroom unless otherwise stated.

Tuesday 5  th   & Wednesday 6  th   December  : 7.30pm Auditions for Habeas Corpus

Saturday 16  th   December:   7.30pm Christmas Party Buffet at The Cider House, Compton 
Park by kind permission of Adrian and Miyoko Thorpe. Please remember to bring a 
knife, fork spoon, plate and bowl for your own use. You will also need to bring a 
GLASS otherwise you will receive your drink(s) in a disposable plastic glass. There 
will be a charge of £3 per person (no concessions) to cover food costs and of the first 
drink – alcoholic or otherwise. If you wish to purchase and consume further drinks then 
normal clubroom prices will apply – namely: 70p wine, £1 lager, 50p soft drink. The 
themed approach adopted in previous years is being continued so this year you need to 
wear a hat or some form of headgear! 

Monday 8  th   January:    7.30pm Quiz organized by David and Wendy Rae

Tuesday 16  th   January:   7.30pm and explanatory meeting for those interested in taking 
part in the video being made by Edna Vyner. The video is entitled ‘A Room with Two 
Views’ and it is a short mystery video. If you are in any way interested then this meeting 
will explain all about what is being proposed.

Wednesday 24  th   January  : 7.30pm Fish and Chip Supper & Quiz organized by David 
and Sylvia Smith

Tuesday 6  th   February  : Play reading arranged by Joy Parkinson

Friday 16  th   February  : 7 for 7.30 pm at the Bowls Club APS Annual Dinner. The venue 
has been changed from The Antelope because of the difficulties faced by members last 
year. The catering will be by Helen Furness Caterers of Cerne Abbas. The cost will be 
£20 per person.

Message from the Chair, Jakki Gregory: Jakki has discovered recently that someone has 
deposited a quantity of costumes/clothing in the costume store at the castle. She notes 
that they were dumped just inside the door and so caused a nuisance. However, she 
would like to point out, in the strongest terms possible, that there are to be no further 
dumpings of costumes or clothing destined to be costumes! So, NO MORE DUMPING 

OF CLOTHING UNDER ANY CIRCUMSTANCES  - needless to say Jakki is fuming 
and the consequences for any member breaching the above will be severe.

Sorry to have to finish on a somewhat sour note but there are times when it has to be said
as it is!

Merry Christmas to all members – enjoy the party on the 16th.


